OLR GENERAL NOTICE

The Grievance and appeal packet has been revised for nonrepresented permanent state employees in the classified service.  The revisions have been made to comply with statutory changes.  Attached to this memo is a copy of the form.  We will be putting the form on our website.  The form will be accessible at http://www.

If you should have any questions, standard conclusion.

